
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                     11 September 2024 

 

NORTH WEST HOUSING CORPORATION CEO MEETS JTC AND TENANTS OF 
KAGISO, KAMOGELO AND WIMPY FLATS 

 
The CEO of North West Housing Corporation, Bishop Sello Mogodiri will convene a 

meeting with tenants of Kagiso, Kamogelo and Wimpy Flats on Wednesday 18 

September at Mmabatho Civic Centre in Mahikeng. The purpose of the meeting is to 

discuss the greater interconnectedness of challenges with regards to non-payment of 

rentals. The CEO will introduce opportunities that exists for the ‘gap’ market or first-

time ownership to tenants whose household income is from R3 501 up to R22 000 

per month.  

The meeting will be addressed by the CEO side-by-side a delegation from Joint 

Tenants Committee (JTC). The public discussion is meant to deepen cooperation with 

the tenants. 

“It is critical that we meet and deepen cooperation with tenants,” says Mogodiri.  

“Parliament has said we collect nothing, and if you collect nothing how do you justify 

your existence as a business. So, we have decided to hit the ground at a full sprint 

to enhance revenue collection for the entity. 

We are acting this way to constraint further non-payment, and we need everyone 

onboard,” Mogodiri says.   

The JTC has said they welcome and strongly support the CEO’s effort to meet with 

the tenants.  

OFFICE OF THE CEO AND ACCOUNTING AUTHORITY  



 

“We are not in dispute of non-payment,” said JTC’s Daddy Sebolecwe. “ We 

welcome the positive confirmation from the CEO. However, we wish that the 

resumption of rental payments runs concurrently and simultaneously with the flip 

subsidy process. This will give us comfort and ease the tenants’ fears. ” 

The meeting resumes at 5pm at Mmabatho Civic Centre. 

 

For more information  

Madala Thepa                                           Neo Maja 

Email:  imthepa@nwhc.co.za                  nmaja@nwhc.co.za 

Cell No:  0606036395                              0715520794 

 

 

mailto:imthepa@nwhc.co.za

